NCCSD Systems Modernization and Data Sharing Committee
Process for Vetting for Committee Membership 
Adopted 5.14.21
When a new member, who is employed by someone other than the IV-D jurisdiction, wants to join this committee, one or more of the Chairs (or their designee) will reach out to the IV-D Director and ask the questions below and make a determination based on the answers.
1. Who is the person’s employer?
2. Does this person work for your jurisdiction exclusively? If not, for who else does s/he work?
3. For how long has s/he worked for you?
4. Do you have any knowledge of this person currently working for any system integration/project management/DDI vendor?
5. Understanding that this committee is meant to include only IV-D staff (whether state or contracted) and not traditional DDI vendors, do you recommend this person for membership?


